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EXCITING RETAIL, FOOD AND BEVERAGE CHANGES NOW UNDERWAY AT YQR 

  

ABOUT YQR  |  Regina International Airport (YQR) is operated by Regina Airport Authority Inc., a federally registered, not-for-profit corporation, with a 60-
year lease to operate YQR on behalf of the community and stakeholders. YQR provides convenient global access through our air carrier partners within 
Canada, the United States and International Sun Destinations. For more details on YQR, where we fly and real time flight information visit YQR.CA. 

 

In an effort to continue to increase our customer satisfaction YQR is improving our retail, food and 
beverage services. From April 1 until October 1, 2015 we are working on additional and expanded food 
service options both pre- and post-security, expanded post-security retail services and improved lay-out 
in the main restaurant to improve efficiencies in service.  

New additions to our airport family will be Brioche Dorée, Skyway Café and full service Tim Hortons, 
Skyway Lounge and a Subway. Subway is the first of the new arrivals to open its doors for business 
and is now providing 24 hour service 7 days a week. Additional enhancements include the offering of a 
full service menu at Tim Hortons on the second level pre-security, Relay will offer an expanded 
selection post-security and an airport favorite, Rumour Handcraft will be relocated to the Arrivals Area 
along with a new coffee and convenience store.  

With changes that will occur to our Retail, Food and Beverage Services there will also be adjustments 
to our Security and Customer Service Desk and Ground Transportation Area in the Arrivals Hall. From 
April 1, until completion on October 1, 2015, to ensure our staff, passengers and guests are aware of 
the renovations and services that may not be available at certain times during this process YQR will 
provide an up-to-date summary report on our progress. This progress report will be located on the front 
page of our website at yqr.ca.  

“With a tenth year of record breaking passenger growth in 2014, over 1.26 million, the renovations to 
food, beverage and retail concessions underway in the Air Terminal Building are timely and well 
planned,” said Richmond Graham, President and CEO, Regina Airport Authority. “Our motivation 
behind these changes is to ensure our guests will start and finish their travels with a smile on their 
face.” 

Further details on these exciting changes are attached and available online at yqr.ca.  
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For more information please contact: 
KARI DEAN | Director of Communications, 
Customer Service, Marketing & Air Service Development 
P: 306.761.7497 I E: KDEAN@YQR.CA 
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